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EX.187/05
REORGANISATION OF THE MANAGEMENT STRUCTURE



OF CARLISLE CITY COUNCIL – STAGE ONE – PROPOSED



USE OF RESOURCES (Non Key Decision)

(Public and press excluded by virtue of Paragraph 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972)

(In accordance with Rule 15(i) of the Overview and Scrutiny Procedure Rules, the Mayor agreed that the call-in procedures should not be applied to this decision.)

Portfolio
Cross cutting

Subject Matter

The Town Clerk and Chief Executive submitted Report CE.22/05 identifying the resources needed to implement Stage One of the Reorganisation of the Management Structure, being the appointment of four Corporate Directors and which involves the revision of the current salary bands.

The cost of the proposed new structure for Stage One would be met from existing establishment resources, including the existing budgets of the vacant posts of Executive Director and Head of Environmental Protection Services which will not be replaced in the new structure.

A more detailed general report on the management restructure (CE.21/05) had been considered in the public part of this meeting.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

1.
That the proposed salary bands for the new Corporate Directors and terms and conditions, which will be in accordance with the City Council's Chief Officer's terms and conditions, be recommended to the full Council for approval.

2.
That the use of resources to fund the proposed salary bands be approved.

Reasons for Decision

To enable implementation of the reorganisation of the Management Structure – Stage One.







